Dear Legislators,

Thank you for giving the public the opportunity to examine how RF (wireless radiation) causes the harm that it’s done to
many and will continue to do so unless legislators and the public as whole take a serious look at the scientific evidence
and listen to the stories of those who have been harmed. There’s no shortage of scientific studies, media coverage,
documentary films, books, and youtube videos that tell the stories of countless people who have survived or not
survived the cancer caused by overexposure to the microwave radiation from wireless devices. Not to mention a wide
variety of other diseases and health problems that have been linked to RF radiation (See Bioinitiave Report.)

You are in a privileged position to save lives and to save the future of our children. The wireless industry, the FCC, and
the FDA have continued to exhibit their callous denial of the harm done. This is unconscionable. On the other hand, a
handful of dedicated people around the world — scientists, doctors, government officials, journalists, and activists —
have been working very hard to educate us and to rouse us into action. Besides listening to them, | urge you to invest in
an E-Smog meter and/or hire a professional and see for yourself the radiation levels that our children, teachers, and
school employees are being exposed to day in and day out. In many places, you could see the E-smog meter lights go
berserk and jump to the red zone, the levels within which a host of serious biological effects are known to happen.

In closing, | urge you to watch this portion of an excellent investigative report that shows the plight of students and their
families that have been adversely affected by the wireless routers and/or cell phone towers at their schools. The tragedy
of turning our schools into virtual microwave ovens needs to stop. Our state government, our public and private schools,
need to create an EMF (electromagnetic)-safe environment for our children, their teachers, and employees. Thank you
for taking part in the monumental effort to turn things around.

Sincerely,
Jo Garcia-Cobb
Author and journalist


https://bioinitiative.org/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=KN7VetsCR2I

